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Certificate Winners        

Please join us in assembly on Monday                  

Starfish          -     Harry 

Turtles           -      Michael  

Penguins          -     Poppy 

Seahorses      -      Jack 

Dolphins         -      Caitlin 

Seals              -      Horatio 

 

Attendance 

Attendance for last week was 94.1% 

Puffins  -   97.6 %   
Starfish  -   91.4 %   
Turtles  -   84.6%    
Penguins  -   97.8%    
Seahorses -   97.7%  
Dolphins  -   93.7%   
Seals  -   96.5%    

 

Fun Club Activities 

Monday           –   Board Games 

Tuesday          –   Arts and Crafts 

Wednesday     –   Arts and crafts 

Thursday        –   Painting 

Friday            –   Movie Night – Toy Story 3 

 

Summer Term Clubs  

The letter was sent out on the MCAS app last week 

with the clubs available this term. You can book your 

places on the app until 1.00pm tomorrow. 

Unfortunately, we cannot take any additional 

memberships after this. 

 

Year 6 SATS – breakfast 😊  

Year 6 children are invited into school next week to 

have breakfast with us in the diner before their 

SATs. Breakfast will be served at 8.15am in the diner 

Monday to Thursday! 😊 

 

 

 

Facebook Setting  (Reminder)   

Due to some parental concerns we have made our 

facebook page a friends only page.  Most of you are 

friends with us anyway, but if you are not then please 

send a friend request. The page is in my name 

‘Christina Zanelli’ so that is who you will be friend 

requesting.  Children that we do not have permission  

for are never put on facebook anyway, and we never 

publish anything on our facebook page that we would 

not put on our website, but this way we can monitor 

who can access the page.  If you are a friend, your 

view of the page will not change 😊 If you are stuck 

then please speak to Miss Evans. 

 

Beach Schools 

We will be starting our beach school activities again 

soon – look out for letters telling you what your child 

needs 😊  

 

Y1 Phonic Screening Check 

Mrs Cobbett-Collier is holding a Year 1 parents 

information meeting on Tuesday 10th May from 

3.20pm in Starfish Class. This meeting will provide an 

overview of the Year 1 Phonic Screening Check that 

will take place in June 2022 and will offer ideas of 

how you can continue to support your child at 

home.  She hopes to see you all there 😊. 

  
 

 

 

Christina Zanelli 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


